Dear [NAME],
I’m excited to announce that [Your Company Name] will be participating in ASA Staffing World 2020, Oct. 19–22. This innovative virtual reality experience will deliver the tools, connections, and solutions you need to navigate the new normal we’re living in.
For as low as $100 per person, you’ll get:
· Unmatched content from industry experts
· powerful keynote presentations, and 
· networking that is more than just a zoom call.
Come see us in the virtual exhibit hall. You will be amazed by what you see, learn, and experience! Register today. 
See you next month, 
Your name
Your company
